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Cuyahoga County Resources, Services and Information 
for You 

Cuyahoga County and Partners Launch 
New FamilySpace Program 

Cuyahoga County and local partners have 
launched a new program to provide 
resources and connections to support 
families with young children. FamilySpace 
is a neighborhood-based hub of 
programming, information-sharing, and 
network-building for families with 
children ages 0 to 5. The first of four 
planned FamilySpace locations was 
recently opened during a press event at 
the Cuyahoga County Public Library in 
Garfield Heights, and three more 
FamilySpace programs are expected to 
open before the end of 2022. 

Read More 

Join us for the 2022 Invest in Children 
Annual Meeting! 

You're invited to Invest in Children's 
annual meeting on Tuesday, November 
15th, from 8:30 A.M. to 11:00 A.M. at 
Corporate College East, 4400 Richmond 
Rd. Warrensville Heights. Invest in 
Children is planning a great event and is 
pleased to announce that Dr. Alissa Huth­
Bocks, Ph.D., IMH-E, will be its Keynote 
speaker. Dr. Alissa Huth-Bocks will 
address the importance of infant and early 
childhood mental health for children's 
development, the consequences of not 
intervening to support children and 
families, and more. This event is free and 
open to the public, but space is limited, and 
pre-registration is required. 
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National Prescription Drug Take Back 
Day is October 29 

Cuyahoga County is encouraging residents 
to 'Take Back Your Meds,' in collaboration 
with the Drug Enforcement 
Administration's (DEA) National 
Prescription Drug Take Back Day initiative 
on Saturday, October 29, 2022. Residents 
can safely dispose of their unused, 
unwanted, or expired prescription 
medications at one of the many Rx Drug 
Drop Box locations throughout Cuyahoga 
County. Cuyahoga County currently has 
over 60 Rx Drug Drop Boxes located at law 
enforcement agencies, which are open and 
available year-round. For more 
information about the disposal of 
prescription drugs or about the October 
29th Take Back Day event, go to 
www.DEATakeBack.com. 

Drug Drop Box Locations 

Register for the Meeting Here 

Haunted History at the County 

Ohio has a haunted history, and Cuyahoga 
County is no exception. Tune into our 
latest episode of "Let's Talk Cuyahoga" to 
hear from Cuyahoga County Archivist, Dr. 
Judith Cetina, about eerie visitations at the 
former County Archives building -- the 
Rhodes Mansion on Franklin Blvd. in 
Cleveland -- and Cuyahoga County Medical 
Examiner's Office, External Affairs 
Manager, Christopher Harris about a 
spine-tingling experience at the Cuyahoga 
County Medical Examiner's Office. 

Listen Now 

Reminder: You're Invited to the 8th 
Annual Operation Safe Halloween 

You're invited to Cuyahoga County's 8th 
Annual Operation Safe Halloween, 
TOMORROW, Thursday, October 27, 
2022, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the 
Cuyahoga County Justice Center, featuring 
"trunk or treat" style trick or treating. Be 
sure to wear your Halloween costumes for 
a night of fun for the whole family. 
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www.DEATakeBack.com
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